
Important Notice To Qualified Beneficiary

	
	Open Enrollment Notice



	
	Your COBRA Premiums Will Change




	Important

	

	During Open Enrollment, you may make changes to your COBRA continuation coverage.  If you would like to make changes to your coverage, please contact the plan administrator, listed below, prior to the open enrollment end date, for forms and instructions.

	Employee Information

	Name of Participant
	

	Date:
	
	Address:
	

	City, St, Zip
	

	

	

	Company/Contact Information:

	Company Name
	
	Plan Administrator
	

	Company Address


	

	Phone
	
	Office Hours
	

	


Your COBRA premiums will change as of:

	Date:


	Old Premium
	

	New Premium
	


	Open Enrollment

End Date
	


Other health coverage alternatives may be available to you through the Health Insurance Marketplace. When key parts of the health care law take effect, you’ll be able to buy coverage through the Health Insurance Marketplace.  In the Marketplace, you could be eligible for a new kind of tax credit that lowers your monthly premiums right away, and you can see what your premium, deductibles, and out-of-pocket costs will be before you make a decision to enroll. Visit www.healthcare.gov for more information.
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